Ludwig, Nicole

From:

Correspondence Group, City Clerk's Office

Sent:

Friday, May 13, 2016 1:27 PM

To:

Public Hearing

Subject:

FW: 101 east 2nd ave comments

From: Jorge Posada s.22(1) Personal and Confidential

Sent: Friday, May 13, 2016 10:15 AM

To: Correspondence Group, City Clerk's Office

Subject: 101 east 2nd ave comments

Dear Mayor and Council,

Thank you for concedering us.

We believe the proposed building will bring very many positive aspects to the site. We believe MEC is a great company and fully support them with the idea of expanding in this area of the city. It will bring development and growth to the neighbourhood.

We hope it will become a reality,

Kind Regards,

Jorge Posada

General Manager

Dog Taxi Davcare and Hotel s.22(1) Personal and Confidential